
                    

                   South Bruce Community and Business Association  

             “Serving the Municipality of South Bruce”  

                                       Monday, January 6, 2025 

                                Harley’s Pub & Perk, Mildmay    

  

Attendance: A d a m  I r e l a n d ,  P a t t i  Weiler, Tim Meyer, Ann Marie Dietz, Jim Gowland, Paula 
Culbert    

Adam opened the meeting at 7:00am and welcomed everyone.       

Approval of Minutes:  

December 9, 2024 - Motion to Approve Minutes as presented.   

Motion to approve December 9, 2024 SBCBA Meeting Minutes – Jim Gowland, seconded by Tim Meyer.  

 
  Follow up From Last Meeting: 

- A review of the current bylaws continues.  This will be finalized in the next week and ready for 
the AGM.  

 Treasurer’s Report:  Patti Weiler  

− $16960.31 with no outstanding payments.  
 
 AGM Planning: 

- Adam reported that everything appears to be ready to go with the exception of a guest speaker.  
A few suggestions were provided, Adam will take this back to Nikk for discussion.  

 
Community Reports: 
 
Main Street:   

- The Fish Guy in Mildmay is open with rave reviews so far - Mildmay  
- Jenessa’s Hair Studio has closed its storefront and gone to a home salon – Teeswater  

 
Outreach: Ann Marie Dietz 

- A discussion around economic development in South Bruce 
o In order to keep involved and have input into the economic development, a meeting 

with the CAO and Mayor was suggested.  We have come a long way with the DGR 
project and would like to explore other economic opportunities.  

 
CLC – Jim Gowland  

- This committee has been formally dissolved based on the recent DGR location announcement.   
 

  



New Business: 
- No new business presented.   

  
Next Meeting – The SBCBA Annual General Meeting is being held on Wednesday, February 5, 2025 at the 
Teeswater Town Hall.    

Motion to Adjourn: A n n  M a r i e  D i e t z  a t  7 : 3 0 a m .   


